
Proposed AB 928 ad hoc and steering committees  
Purpose: To explore the local implications of AB 928 at SBVC. AB 928 impacts the current transfer GE 
patterns by streamlining them to a single transfer pathway, named the CalGETC. The Curriculum 
Committee proposes an ad hoc committee and a steering committee that will explore the best options for 
SBVC to adapt its local GE pattern for students who do not plan to transfer. We want to explore the 
following questions, among many others:  

• Does our current pathway need to be redefined to better align with CalGETC? 
• Do we need more than one GE pattern at SBVC (e.g. should we have a separate pathway for CTE 

students)?  
• What are the implications on our students?  
• How many students graduate with an AA or AS, then decide they want to transfer? 

Length of the committees: Statewide decisions related to AB 928 will be in place by the end of spring 
2024. Both the ad hoc and steering committees aim to terminate at the end of spring 2024, unless state 
deadlines are extended or local decisions are incomplete. If this is the case, we will return to the Academic 
Senate. 

Proposed memberships: 

 

The Curriculum Committee voted to support this structure on 12/12/22. 

ad hoc Committee representation:  

• Division representatives 
• Curriculum Committee  
• Transfer Center 
• Admissions & Records 
• Guided Pathways 
• Special populations (EOPS, FYE, etc.) 
• Steering Committee 
• Additional representation may be added 

when specific areas are discussed. 
 

Steering Committee representation:  

• Curriculum Committee faculty co-chair 
• Articulation Officer 
• VPI 
• Curriculum Coordinator 
• General Counselor & Curriculum faculty 
• General Counselor & Senate faculty 
• CTE Counselor liaison 
• Senate & Special Population Counselor 

 


